
Spring Bank Primary School 
 

                                                                                               

                                                                                                  

                                                                                

                                                                               

                                         
 
                                                                                                                   
 

Friday 26th April 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back to school following our two-week break. We hope that all families who celebrate 
Easter, Eid and Vaishaki had a lovely time doing so. 
Apologies for the delay in sending this newsletter, but as expected, an extremely busy start to the 
summer term.  
 
Please find various updates about the school below, including information about upcoming events. 
 
Conversion  
We are delighted to announce that the conversion will go ahead next week. There is more detail in 
the next Parent Mail, which is shortly follow this letter. 
 
 
Celebration Assembly 
Another week of celebration assembly with lots of proud family members attending too. Well done 
to the following children: 
 

• Reception – Ralph & Emmy 

• Year 1 – Harrison & Mishel 

• Year 2 – Eva & Aritrika 

• Year 3 – Finn S & Mohid 

• Year 4 – Matilda & Grace 

• Year 5 – Aliyanah & Tiarna 

• Year 6 – Sebastain & Rose 
 
 
Attendance 
Last week, Reception led the way with 100% attendance, followed this week by 98% from Year 4.  
Punctuality has really improved too recently, so thank you everyone for your efforts. 
 
Musical talent 
In our assembly this week, Ruben (Y2) and Melissa (Y5) were showcasing their trumpet skills. Miss 
Houldsworth and the rest of the children were extremely impressed. Keep up the great work! 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 

Jordan License 

Email: hello@springbankprimary.org 
Website: www.springbankprimary.org 

Spring Road, Leeds LS6 1AD 
Tel 204 3120   Fax 204 3121 



Head of School 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Training Days for this year 

Monday 3rd June 2024 

 

Key dates 

• KS1 disco – 6th June 

• KS2 disco – 6th June 

• Summer Fair – 6th July 
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